
 
NOTICE OF SAN FRANCISCO SYMPHONY MEETING 

 
 
To: The Clerk of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
 San Francisco City Hall, Room 244 
 San Francisco, California 94102 

board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org 
 

Pursuant to Chapter 12L (Sunshine Ordinance) of the San Francisco Administrative Code, and section 
12L.4(d)(2) therein, the Meeting of the Board of Governors of the San Francisco Symphony, a California 
nonprofit, public benefit corporation, has been designated and scheduled for public comment, to be 
held via webinar, from 4:00 – 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, December 9, 2020.   
 
Please click the link below to join the Annual Meeting via webinar:  
https://webinar.ringcentral.com/j/1485980173  
 
Or iPhone one-tap : 
    US: +1(623)4049000,,1485980173# (US West) 
           +1(720)9027700,,1485980173# (US Central) 
           +1(469)4450100,,1485980173# (US South) 
           +1(470)8692200,,1485980173# (US East) 
           +1(773)2319226,,1485980173# (US North) 
Or Telephone: 
    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):  
    US: +1(623)4049000 (US West) 
           +1(720)9027700 (US Central) 
           +1(469)4450100 (US South) 
           +1(470)8692200 (US East) 
           +1(773)2319226 (US North) 
    Webinar ID: 148 598 0173 
    International numbers available: https://webinar.ringcentral.com/teleconference 
 
To access the Annual Meeting, please download RingCentral for the best audio and visual quality. You 
will be prompted to download RingCentral upon clicking the webinar link above. RingCentral is similar 
to Zoom but with substantial security features, and there are no fees involved. If you do not wish to 
download RingCentral, simply click the “View from Browser” option. Please email Jason Tong at 
jtong@sfsymphony.org if you experience technical difficulties.  
 

Please post this 
notice where notices 

of meetings of the 
Board of Supervisors 

are posted. 
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